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School and College

website: www.thriftwoodschool.com
February 2023
Dear Parent/Carer
Miss Kendle’s year 13 Business and Enterprise class have decided to run a stationery shop.  
We believe that students could be more independent and organised.  We believe that being more organised by packing a pencil case and a school bag will help the pupils when they are older so they won’t forget things.

Our stationary shop/college supply shop will be operating during lunch time in the hall once a week.
A few pupils from 13LK will be there setting everything up and running the shop.  Hopefully we will be starting the second week back after half term on Monday the 27th of February 2023.
What we would love is for pupils to bring some money in if they need to buy school supplies for example pens, pencils, rubbers, rulers etc.
We believe this will help us out and other pupils in the college and this will help us with work experience.

Yours faithfully
13LK’s School Supply Shop

Executive Headteacher - School & College: Mrs Georgina Pryke BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH



School Lead: Mrs Claudia Liney
Slades Lane, Galleywood, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 8RW Telephone: 01245 266880



College Lead: Ms Lisa Walker

Fox Crescent, Chelmsford, Essex CM1 2BN 
Telephone: 01245 262779
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